
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Finance Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Peter Ribbens, Assembly President 
Members, KPB Assembly 

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor 

FROM: Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 
Heather Geer, Grants Administrator & Community Liaison  

DATE: June 2, 2025 

RE: LAYDOWN Amendment to Resolution 2025-024, Approving Twenty-Seven 
Unincorporated Communities for Participation in the State’s Fiscal Year 2026 
Community Assistance Program (Mayor) 

Due to the application deadline for the Fiscal Year 2026 Community Assistance Program, this 
amendment would amend the effective date of the resolution to June 2, 2025.   

[Please note the bold underlined language is new and the strikeout language in brackets is to be 
deleted.] 

 Amend the Section 2 of the Resolution as follows: 

SECTION 2.  That this resolution is effective [IMMEDIATELY] retroactively to 
June 2, 2025. 

Your consideration is appreciated. 


